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For more information visit mps.health.nsw.gov.au 

Contact our team on 0438 254 008 or  

email kylie.neville@health.nsw.gov.au  

COBAR 
MULTIPURPOSE SERVICE PROGRAM 

Construction has officially been completed on 

the new Cobar Health Service. The Minister for 

Health visited the new hospital on 

26 November to celebrate this milestone, and 

plant a tree in the hospital grounds.  

Landscaping including the Aboriginal 

Courtyard has now been completed. The 

landscaping reflects current water restrictions 

with the option to increase plantings in the 

future following decent rainfall. 

The process of testing the new facilities and 

services is in full swing. The relocation from 

the existing hospital will begin in December, 

before we open the new hospital to the public 

at 8am on Thursday 30 January 2020.  
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